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Crosswalk Safety Improvements Slated for Saint Patrick Street’s 1000 Block

Pedestrians trying to get across St. Patrick St. near the Golden Acres housing development will soon have an
easier time crossing the street following improvements planned by the City of Rapid City.

The existing crosswalk and flashing lights in the 1000 block will be supplemented with a pedestrian refuge
island, an additional set of flashing lights in the center of the road and additional crosswalk signing. The work

is part of the City’s annual Miscellaneous Improvements Project and is slated to begin later this month with
completion expected in late October.

For more information on this project, please contact the City of Rapid City Engineering Services at 394-4154.
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